
At its meeting of March 26, 2015 the Board approved the following: 
 
It is recommended that the Board: 
 

1. Endorse the Express Bus Route Network study plan that is presented in this report; 
and 

 
2. Note that TTC staff will report back to the Board with the: 

 
a)  Phase 1 – Service Plan in October 2015 
b)  Phase 2 – Communications Plan in early 2016 

 
 

 


